
ACTION SHEET  
REGULAR MEETING 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

1 JUNKINS AVENUE 
 

Conference Room “A” 
  

3:30 PM                                June 13, 2007 
 
Members Present:   Chairman Steven Miller; Members, Allison Tanner, Barbara 

McMillan, Eva Powers, and Skye Maher; Alternates Mary Ann 
Blanchard and Richard Adams 

  
Members Excused: Vice Chairman James Horrigan and Brian Wazlaw 
 
Also Present:   Peter Britz, Environmental Planner 
 
 
I. STATE WETLANDS PERMIT APPLICATIONS 
 
 A. Standard Dredge and Fill Application 
  Market Street 
  City of Portsmouth, owner 
 
The Commission voted (7-0) to recommend approval of the application as presented with 
the stipulation that a low growing ground cover that does not require mowing be planted 
where ground disturbances take place. 
 
 B. Standard Dredge and Fill Application 
  55 Salter Street 
  Assessor Plan 102, Lot 32 
  Margot L. Thompson, owner 
 
The Commission took no action on this application.  The application recently received an 
emergency approval from the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Science.   
 
 C. Standard Dredge and Fill Application 
  75 Salter Street (Round Island) 
  Assessor Plan 207, Lot 1 
  Charles Lassen, owner 
 
The Commission voted to recommend approval of the application as presented with the 
stipulation that the posts left from the removal of a shed be cut at ground level and that the 
applicant consider planting salt marsh vegetation in its place. 
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II. OTHER BUSINESS 
 
 A.  Update on site walk at 1800 Woodbury Avenue 
 
The Commission discussed the site walk that was held on May 14, 2007 at 1800 Woodbury 
Avenue and commented on the maintenance improvements on the site. 
  
III. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
  
  May 9, 2007 
 
It was moved, seconded, and passed unanimously to approve the minutes as presented. 

 
IV. ADJOURNMENT 
 
At 4:55 p.m., it was moved, seconded, and passed unanimously to adjourn the meeting. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Liz Good 
Conservation Commission Secretary 
 


